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December 23, 1976 

AM / FM RADIO 
WESMECO & ARNO S. E. / P. O. BOX 2121 / ALBUQUERQUE, 
NEW MEXICO 87103 / PH. (505) 243 -6000 

Norman L. Maguire 
722 Van Buren SL 
Albuquerque, N.P. 87108 

Dear Norman: 

Thank you for your reception report. I checked your report against 
our program log for December 20 from 3:52 until 4:38 PM, and found it 
to be accurate. 

One thing you might consider when sending reports to stations in the 
future is that almost all stations do not know what music they were 
playing at a particular time, as this information is not usually 

logged. However, a brief reference as to the type of music you 

heard would be useful. 

The Collins 513 -1 receiver should afford you excellent results. I 

use a Motorola R -390A to listen around to AM radio stations, and 
enjoy it immensely. 

Thank you again for your report! 

Best personal regards, 
KPAR AM -FM 

SÚ-rti.- 
Don Davis 
Chief Engineer 


